Expanding Services
at Scripps Mercy
Hospital

AS SAN DIEGO’S POPULATION GROWS, Scripps Mercy
Hospital is expanding its services to meet the community’s
needs. Thanks to the generosity of attendees at the April
2024 Scripps Mercy Ball and other community donations, the
hospital is expanding its head and neck program, including
treatment of head and neck cancers. Central to this effort is
the recruitment of two new surgeons, Perry Mansfield, MD,
an expert in otolaryngology, head and neck surgery and
Surgeons Perry Mansfield, MD, and Ravi Garg, MD, Scripps Cancer Center, join the skull base surgery, and Ravi Garg, MD, a highly skilled PlaStiC
head and neck program based at Prebys Cancer Center. surgeon specializing in cranio/maxillofacial and head and
neck microvascular surgery.

In response to the increasing demand for comprehensive

A donor- cardiovascular care in the South Bay, Scripps Mercy Hospital,
f:ggfgf?p;a:h Chula Vista, is adding a state-of-the-art catheterization lab.
Mercy Hospital, The cath lab, which opens in 2026, will feature state-of-the-
Chula Vista, art equipment and will be able to treat more patients with
will help meet ; - . o e e o
Bererouing complex cardiovascular conditions on site. This initiative
demand in the underscores the commitment of Scripps Mercy Hospital,
South Bay. Chula Vista, to innovative and equitable cardiac care for the

growing and diverse community it serves. And philanthropy
is key to bringing this vision to life.
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